
BLUE LAKE IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 
Board of Directors Meeting 

7:00 p.m. – November 16, 2021 
 

Meeting called to order 7:00 pm via zoom. 

Board members in attendance: Bill Fredell (2023), Dan Dixon (2023), Becky Schulz (2023), 

John Bistodeau (202) Jill Gohman (2022), Absent - David Badger (2022), and Don Davies 

Lake owners in attendance: Bill Yueill and Brian Zadlo  

Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. upon ZOOM connection by meeting 

participants. 

Minutes:  Minutes from August Annual BLID meeting were emailed to board members for 

corrections. A few corrections were necessary.  Motioned, seconded and approved.  

Discussion of Lake Bulletin:  Jill had presented possibly every other month.  Discussion 

encouraged monthly and Bill Fredell enjoys putting the bulletin together. Discussion also 

included adding COLA information to the bulletin or any other information that would relate to 

the lake.   

DNR Walleye Stocking: Dan had brought up discussion on the Walleye stocking of Blue Lake,  

thought it might be good information for the monthly bulletin.  John had reported that DNR had 

done a fish survey this summer in front of his house.  John will try to get some information from 

the fishery in Hinkley.     

Lake Restoration Projects:  SWCD has offered $10,000.00 to Blue Lake for restoration 

projects as the district is phasing out their involvement.  The monies would be allocated by the 

BLID and funds to be matched by the homeowners. Discussion on how the program would be 

managed.  Bill Fredell with talk with Todd for guidance.  John will contact people on Green and 

Long lake for their past experience.  Bill Yeuill asked if there is any documentation on how 

successful some of the shoreline projects have been.   

Open discussion:  Brian Zadlo has shared information on the DNR site and frequency of 

stocking the lake.  Bill Yueill was curious how the Basin is doing that was placed on Hass 

property.  Bill Fredell reported he had sent out the thank you notes to all who have assisted in 

the projects of Blue Lake and they were received warmly.   

 

 

Next meeting January 25, 7:00pm 

Meeting adjourned 7:30pm 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Rebecca Schulz 

  


